TEXAS EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION, INC.

GARY JOB CORPS TRAINING CENTER

BOX 1108 TELEPHONE
SAN MARCOS, TEXAS 78666 EX 6-6511

November 7, 1966

Dv. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my deepest
gratitude and most sinceve thanks for all of your assistance
and support in my behalf duving the recent campaign in the
SER Project.

I am very grateful for the mannev in which you came to my
aid and I would like to say that if I can be of any assistance
to you in the future in any way whatsoever, please do not
hesitate to call on me.

I also wish to apologize for the delay on my part in writing this

letter to you, but I have been extremely wrapped up in my assignment
here at Gary and time has just slipped by. Nevertheless, I

knew that this letter had to be written in ovdevr for me to say

to you personally, ""Thank you, Hector''.

Again, pléase remember that I am here at your sevvice at
any time, so do not hesitate to call me when I can be of
service to you.

Sincerely,

Dt A Ao —

ilbert L. Herreva
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